
The purpose of the plan is to consider the opportunities

available to mitigate and alleviate the impacts of drought

now, before drought is upon us. 

An online survey is open now (QR code below) and a series

of local drop-in sessions and workshops will be held across

all three Shires between 1-5 July 2024. 

RSVP is not necessary, simply come along and contribute!

Refreshments will be available. 

Parkes, Forbes, and Lachlan Shire Councils are working

together to develop a Regional Drought Resilience Plan and

we want your valuable insights and ideas to help prepare

the plan. 

Monday 1 July:

Peak Hill - Workshop 
Peak Hill Bowls Club
5:30pm - 8:00pm

Tuesday 2 July:

Parkes - Workshop
Cook Park Pavilion 
9:00am - 11:00am

Tottenham - Drop In
Memorial Hall
1:30pm - 3:30pm 

Trundle - Drop In
Trundle Memorial Hall 
4:30pm - 6:30pm

Condobolin - 
Workshop
SRA Hall
9:00am - 11:00am 

Wednesday 3 July:

Lake Cargelligo -
Drop In
Memorial Hall
2:30pm - 5:30pm 

Thursday 4 July

Bedgerabong - 
Drop In 
Bedgerabong Hall
9:00am - 11:00am 

Friday 5 July

Forbes - Workshop 
Town hall
9:00am - 11:00am
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Can’t make it to a session? 

We want to hear from you!

Access the online survey using the QR code




